
Public Meeting of the  
Statewide Independent Living Council (SILC) 

SPIL Evaluation Committee 
 
 

Pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes (A.R.S.) 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of 
the Statewide Independent Living Council and to the general public that a meeting, open to the public, 
will be held as specified below: 
 

March 2, 2017 
11am-12pm 

Teleconference 
 
To connect via teleconference dial1-866-848-2216 then enter 8099566334# 
 
To request a reasonable accommodation please contact Lilia Zacchia– 602-262-2900 

or via email lilia@azsilc.org. 
 

AGENDA 
 
1. Welcome/Introductions:       Information  
 
2. Review and discuss progress toward  evaluation of   Action 

2014-2016 SPIL 
 
3. Review and discuss 2017-2019 SPIL evaluation   Action 
 process 
 
4. Next meeting         Action 
 
5. Call to the Public         Information  

 
6. Adjourn          Information 
 
  
Signed:

 _______________________________________________________ 
Dara Johnson, Chair, dated and posted this 28th day of February 2017 


